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As we head into the penultimate week before we break up for the holidays, it is now starting to 
feel very Christmassy at Carrington and we've got FOUR Festive Things to tell you about... 
 
Christmas Raffle Tickets 
On sale now on ParentPay - a great way to show your support, and be in with a chance to win a 
fabulous prize. We have some great vouchers from The Light, a set of Apple Third Gen Airpods, 
yearly Microsoft 365 subscriptions, lots of lovely pampering gifts, and booze... 
 
Antares Advent Calendar 
Our wonderful Librarians are emailing students each day with a Festive Read Reveal in the run 
up to the last day of term, and we have created a blog of these for parents to keep track of 
too! Parents should keep checking back each day for ideas, but we recommend especially 
the post on 7 December for great Stocking Filler ideas. Reading is one of the clearest indicators 
for future success in life, which is one reason why we are so passionate about it! 
 
Christmas Concert 
The Music department are excited to bring you some singalong Christmas numbers and other 
wonderful performances from our talented, creative and dedicated young people on Tuesday 19 
December, from 6.30 until 8pm in our school Hall. No tickets required, just put it on the calendar 
and come along to get yourselves in the Christmas spirit, and celebrate their achievements. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas School Lunch 
On Tuesday 19 December, the day before we break up, all students are welcome to wear 
a Christmas Jumper, and enjoy a traditional Christmas dinner at lunchtime, priced as the usual 
Main Meal £2.60. 
 
We will dismiss students on Wednesday 20 December at 13:00, and would like to wish all our 
families all the very best for Christmas and New Year 2024. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
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